

TOWN OF BRISTOL DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

H11 Mt. Hope Avenue
Bristol, Rhode Island 02809
Tel. 401-253-4100
Fax 401-254-1278

TO:

Steven Contente

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

FROM:

Christopher J. Parella

DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

DATE:

November 8, 2022

RE:

National Grid and Verizon – Beatrice Lane Installing new P1-50 approx.

50ft South of P2

Mr. Administrator,

I have reviewed this petition and I have no issues with the installation of a new utility pole at the intersection of Massasoit Avenue and Beatrice Lane. I would recommend that the Honorable Town Council grant this request.

Please advise if you have any further questions or concerns.

Respectfully submitted,

Christopher J. Parella Director of Public Works

STEVEN Administrator